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Letter of Violation 
Immediate Directive 

RESPONSE REQUIRED BY JUNE 3, 2013 

Primero Operating, Inc. 
P.O. Box 1433 
Roswell, NM 88202-1433 

Attn: Phelps White - President 

RE: 
DIVA #1, Unit H, Secl8-T14s-R33e 
VIOLATION OF NMOCD RULE 19.15.25.1 O.D 

HOBBS OCD 

MAY 0 3 2013 

RECEIVED 

Dear Mr. White: 

The Oil Conservation Division (OCD) wellfile shows that you have submitted a Notice Of Intent 
to Plug and Abandon the Diva #1. This Sundry Notice was approved by the OCD on 9/19/2011. 

If you have completed plugging operations on this well please submit a Subsequent Report C103 
stating the detailed work performed. In addition, please include the status of the location cleanup 
or if cleanup has been completed, please submit the applicable C103 Sundry "Specifically for 
Subsequent Report of Well Plugging" to insure the location site is in compliance to Rule 
19.15.25.10.D. 

Our forms are located at www.emnrd.state.nm.us/ocd , "OCD Online", "Forms". 

If you have any questions, please contact Elidio L. Gonzales at 575-393-6161 xl02. 

Your immediate attention to this matter is greatly appreciated. 

SYLVIA A. DICKEY 

COMPLIANCE OFFICER 

Hobbs OCD District I Office 

1625 N. French Drive • Hobbs, New Mexico 88240 
Phone (575) 393-6161 • Fax (575) 393-0720 • www.emnrd.state.nm.us/ocd 



EMNRD 
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION 
1625 N FRENCH DRIVE 
HOBBS NM 88240 

PRIMERO OPERATING INC. 
P.O. BOX 1433 
ROSWELL, NM 88202-1433 


